Northfield Township

Fire Department

Memo

To: Board of Trustees

From: Bill Wagner

cc: Mary Bird

Date: May 8, 2017

Re: Removal of debris from 9129 Main St

As most of you know we burned the Township owned house at 9129 Main St. on
Sunday May 7'". The remains are currently barricaded off for safety. | currently have
2 bids to clean the site up and am expecting a 3". | am requesting approval to
choose the best price deal to clean the remains up. This will be contingent upon
contractor providing proof of insurance. Currently the 2 bids that | have are $150
difference. One bid is for $5,000 and one for $5,150. One of the contractors is a local
company. The cost of this clean-up will come from the General Fund.




